
Math Carnival

Come play fun math games and have dinner

with family and friends!
March 14th, 2024 5pm-6:30 pm

Westwood Elementary School

Please fill out this portion of the sheet and return it to your teacher (we just want to
make sure we have enough food!). You only need to return one form per family.
Please RSVP by March 6th.

Family Name _____________________________________________________________

Number of People Attending: adults:___________________ kids:_________________


